Southwark Governors’ Association

Southwark Governors Association is open to governors in state funded schools in Southwark.  It meets termly and hears from a range of interesting and engaging speakers – councillors and council officers, as well as external speakers covering a wide range of topics.
It provides an opportunity for governors to network and share good practice.
The termly meetings are organised by the Management Committee.  This is a group of up to ten people representing the diversity of schools in Southwark.  The Management Committee also meets once a term.
Members are elected for a two year term of office and may serve for two consecutive terms.  The committee was designed in this way to ensure that there would be a blend of new and more experienced members on the committee and opportunities for new governors to become involved.
There are currently three vacancies and we welcome new governors to come forward!
Do you have the time and the skills to be part of the management committee?
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to join the SGA please complete a self-nomination form and return it by 23 November 2021 to  ela.cleary@southwark.gov.uk  
